








CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Seggie Custom Builders
To: Diane Kafrissen
Cc: Barbara Carter-Lansaw; Kelly Trout; Carla Rossiter-Smith; Erik Van De Boogaard
Subject: Re: 19-R00007-86 Fire Department One (1) Storage Shed for Bunker Gear at Station 6, Clarification
Date: Monday, October 10, 2022 3:36:03 PM

The RFQ 19-R00007-86 dated 9/7/22, 
is for one (1) shed located at Station #4. 
John Seggie
President
Seggie Custom Builders LLC

Office Phone:
352-835-3532

Mailing Address:
8494 Eldridge RD 
Spring Hill FL. 34608

Office Address:
1409 Kass Circle
Spring Hill FL. 34606

On Mon, Oct 10, 2022 at 2:39 PM Diane Kafrissen <DKafrissen@co.hernando.fl.us> wrote:

John,

 

I need confirmation email from you on the above project before I send you the Intent to
Award Notification.

 

The clarification is relating to the conflicting number of sheds referenced in the Statement of
Work which was attached to the Request for Quote.  The quote sheet, and the quote received
by you, was for one (1) shed.  The Statement of Work referenced 5 sheds (page 3 of the
Request for quote).  I need clarification from you that you are aware this quote and project is
for one (1) shed.  Future sheds would be quoted individually.

 



Please confirm by email this clarification.

Thanks,

 

 

Diane Kafrissen

Purchasing Agent II

Hernando County Purchasing & Contracts

15470 Flight Path Dr.

Brooksville, FL 34604

(352) 540-6268

(352) 754-4199 Fax

 

Sign up to receive the Hernando Highlights monthly newsletter.

 


